
State Senator Sheila Harsdorf

DEC 1 5 2004 December 15, 2004

Senator Joe Leibham
Chai, Legislative Council Study Commttee on Election Law
Room 127 South

Dear Senator Leibham:

In r sponse to input I have received from a muncipal clerk in my distrct, I would lie to
request that the Legislative Council Study Commttee on Election Law review and consider
legislation that would reinstate the requiement that voters provide a reason for obtag 
absentee balot.

I have enclosed correspondence from the Hudson City Clerk that outles the specific
problems for your review, as well as a resolution that was passed by the Hudson City Council
expressing their support for such a change.

Thank you for your attention to ths important request. Please feel free to contact me
should you have futher questions or comments.

Sheila Harsdorf
State Senator
10th Senate Distrct
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